THE CHURCH OF JESUS GHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS
OFFICE OF THE FIRST PRESIDENCY
47 EasT SouTH TEMPLE STREET, SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH 84150-1200

February 7, 2018

To: General Authorities and the following leaders in the North America Southwest Areas:
Area Seventies; selected Stake, Mission, District, and Temple Presidents; selected
Bishops and Branch Presidents

Dear Brethren:

Houston Texas Temple — Rededication

We are pleased to announce that the Houston Texas Temple will be rededicated on
Sunday, April 22, 2018. President M. Russell Ballard will preside over the single
rededicatory session, which will be by invitation only. No open house or cultural
celebration events will be held in conjunction with the rededication.

As the rededication will not be broadcast to meetinghouses in the temple district, the
three-hour block of meetings will continue as normal for all units on Sunday, April 22,
2018. The temple will be open for patrons on Tuesday, April 24, 2018.

We, with you, look forward to the rededication of this beautiful house of the Lord.

Sincerely yours,




This letter is being distributed in English only. If it is needed in other languages, please contact the member of the Presidency of
the Seventy who supervises the area. Area leaders can forward requests to the Priesthood and Family Department at ext. 2-2933.
15347




